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The sport fees charged within the Davidsonville Association’s athletic programs are determined by the individual sports based on expenses incurred such as league fees, referee fees, uniforms, equipment purchases and coaching or training expenses. A percentage of every registration at DAA also goes to the General Fund. Registrations for field sports such as Soccer, Football, LAX and Field Hockey also contribute a percentage of every registrations to the DAA Field Maintenance Fund.  

The General Fund covers day to day operating expenses such as our registration system, insurance, credit card processing, web site hosting, and reserves.  In addition, DAA invested in a partnership with the Positive Coaching Alliance, which gives our coaches, administrators, parents, and athletes’ access to the training resources they offer.  

DAA is responsible for approximately 93% of the annual operating expenses for DAA Park, Ruritan, Riverwood, and Upper and Lower DES fields. These costs include but are not limited to mowing, fertilization, irrigation, leaf removal, ground bee removal and extermination, utilities, building and facility maintenance.  It is a common misperception that Anne Arundel County pays for the upkeep and maintenance of DAA Park. This is not the case; the county pays award DAA a Field maintenance Grant of 
$10,000-$11,000 a year, or 7% of our annual operating expenses. Your registration fees pay for the remaining operating expenses! 

Capital expenditures such as our turf blankets to maintain our fields, safety devices (AED units), bleachers, etc. are paid for by generous donations made by local companies.  We honor them by providing banners which are displayed on our field fences as you enter Davidsonville Park.  In addition, the companies that donated the funds for our new scoreboard at the park are displayed on the actual scoreboard sign.
DAA makes every effort to keep our facilities and fields some of the very best that Anne Arundel County has to offer and as a result, we are also able to offer the best youth sport experiences in the county. Thank you for your continued support of Davidsonville Athletic Association!




